
 

 

News release 

 

PIAB CHIEF EXECUTIVE LEAVING TO TAKE UP NEW ROLE 

Monday 22nd July, 2019 – The Personal Injuries Assessment Board has announced that its Chief 

Executive Officer, Conor O’Brien, is leaving later this year to take up a position externally. 

Conor O’Brien, who has been CEO since 2015, is to take up a role as European Chief Operating 

Officer at Link Asset Services.  

The Chairperson of PIAB, Mr Dermot Divilly, stated that the recruitment process for Mr O’Brien’s 

replacement will commence immediately. 

Mr Divilly commented: “On behalf of the Board, I wish to thank Conor for his work over the past four 

years, during which he has contributed significantly to changes aimed at improving the personal 

injuries environment, as well as to new developments in PIAB’s services.  The sector is continuing to 

evolve and PIAB will continue to play a key role.  We wish Conor all the best in his new position.” 

PIAB is Ireland’s independent State body which assesses personal injuries compensation with low 

delivery costs and in a timely and non-adversarial manner.  PIAB delivers compensation in personal 

injuries claims quickly and efficiently with lower costs and consistent outcomes, resulting in savings 

for all parties. 

Mr O’Brien is expected to take up the new role at the end of October of this year, and the 

Chairperson will oversee the management of the organisation for any period between that time and 

the arrival of the new CEO. 
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